
 

25 November 2020  

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Just a reminder that we will continue with fully-virtual learning from November 30 to December 11 following our                                   
9-period-abbreviated schedule which can be found ​here​. During these two weeks, the district will continue to                               
evaluate public health data and recommendations from our local health department and plan for a return to                                 
in-person instruction accordingly. Our aim continues to return to the in-person hybrid model on December 14 as                                 
long as the data indicates that this is an appropriate course of action. This decision will be made and                                     
communicated by December 11. Our region continues to remain in the “High Risk” (Orange) category on the                                 
New Jersey Department of Health COVID-19 Regional Risk Matrix. Please see the chart below for details on the                                   
high risk category as it relates to contact tracing: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also starting November 30, we will continue to provide free meals to families. Please be on the lookout for lunch                                       
deliveries, which will be made door-to-door to all our students K-8, starting November 30.  

Finally, we wish everyone a happy and healthy Thanksgiving. We hope everyone enjoys the next few days.                                 
Please contact us with any questions.  

Sincerely, 

The ATSD Admins 

https://www.aes.k12.nj.us/Domain/249

